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Dear Colleagues, 
We are excited to announce the Second Call for SEFS 14, which will be held at 
Bolu Abant İzzet Baysal University in Bolu, Türkiye, from 20–25 July 2025. 
 

The registration process is now open, and we invite you to submit your abstracts 
via our official website sefs14.com.  
The submission deadline is March 15th   
 

SEFS14 promises to be an outstanding event, where you will not only have the 
opportunity to hear from world-renowned plenary speakers but also engage with 
fellow attendees who will share their latest research and insights. 
The symposium offers the following: 

● Talks by esteemed plenary speakers recognised globally 
● Diverse range of regular and special sessions 
● Poster sessions, industry exhibition and the unique Aqua-Photos exhibition 
● A series of initiatives dedicated to early-career researchers which include 

workshops, network opportunities, a dedicated special session, poster and 
presentation awards 

●  Exciting mid-conference excursion options 
● An Ice-Breaking Party and a spectacular Gala Dinner 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us at 
sefs14@gmail.com. 
We look forward to receiving your abstract and hope to see you in Bolu, 
Türkiye, in July. 
Best regards, 
SEFS 14 Secretariat 
Website: sefs14.com 
Social media: 
SEFS14 (@SEFS14BOLU) / X   and   SEFS14 (@sefs14bolu) • Instagram 
E-mail: sefs14bolu@gmail.com 
Phone: 
+90 538 605 0828 
+90 535 385 0758 


